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Thanks to the valiant efforts of Valiena Rosenkrance, Preschool 
Director, our infants and toddlers now have a beautiful new playground 
space. The playground was completed just before school began. The 
project was made possible by the donations of the preschool parents 
and award of a preschool grant. The grant came from Early Childhood 
Health Outdoors sponsored by the National Wildlife Federation in the 
amount of $5,000. These resources will also be used for upgrades to the 
preschool playground and a new storage shed for infant-toddler 
playground. 

Mrs. Rosenkrance loves the preschool and spent countless hours 
working this summer. 
She ran the bobcat, 
painted, put in sod, 
and more. A special 
thanks is owed to the 
maintenance crew and 
Alfonso Goad for their 
support in this effort.  
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